
GOLBANTI
Golbanti PEFA Missions Centre was able to successfully hold a School

of Ministries seminar. Approximately 20 people were in attendance

and it was such a blessing to the church leaders and Pastors who

were present. The schools taught were Church planting and

understanding God. 
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RUIRU REG:
Recently Grade 4 learners embarked on a class project of planting kales

amongst other vegetables and they sprouted very well  which was so exciting

for them. Kales are very popular here in Kenya and more so for the needy

families because they are very affordable, grow quickly and are very low

maintenance when you produce them. 

The aim of the project is to enable the learners embrace agriculture and

show them how easy and important it is to have a kitchen garden.



GRATEFUL
FOR:

Schools have closed nationwide for three weeks and the learners will be

taking a school break till the end of August. It will be a relief for many

parents because of the past nationwide protests that have been ongoing

majorly in Nairobi city which has often jeopardized the safety of many

children who have to walk home, use a bus or get picked up by their

parents/guardians.  

Thank you for your amazingThank you for your amazing
and great support. BMAand great support. BMA

wouldn't have come this farwouldn't have come this far
without your help.without your help.  

God bless you.God bless you.
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A fruitful school term which has

concluded.

Love, peace and unity to

prevail in the country and

for the Gen-Z protests

to come to an end.
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